
February 2020       
4’s Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

It is amazing that we are in February already! We have been enjoying 

watching the class develop and grow! During the month of February, our letter 

sounds will be “A, M, N and V”. The dramatic play area will be a “Valentine Post 

Office”, and then begin our “Ocean” unit. Our Fruit of the Spirit for this month is 

“Goodness”, symbolized with cherries. The Opening Prayer is “The Lord’s Prayer” 

(Our Father) and our snack prayer is “The Lord is Good to Me”.   

During the month, we will be decorating our class in shades of red, counting 

& sorting hearts, and singing songs about “Love”. Our Valentine party will be on 

Wednesday, February 12th at 10:45 am. Parents are always invited to join the 

festivities. We will be singing some special Valentine songs! Please send your 

child’s Valentines to school that morning.  We will distribute the Valentines class 

cards during class time before the party. Our art appreciation in February will be 

about Paul Cezanne. We will continue to review letter sounds learned in previous 

months while combining with our current month’s sounds. The children are doing a 

great job blending the letter sound to make words. 

 Thank you for sharing your children with us. 

 

Ruth Jones and Lauren Pepper 

 

Important Dates:  

Monday, February 3rd:  Kindergarten Roundup at elementary schools 

Wednesday, February 12:   10:45 am Class Valentine Party-please join us  

Friday, February 14:    No school  

Monday, February 17:   No school-Presidents Day 

Wednesday, February 26:  Ash Wednesday, school chapel day 

 

Looking Ahead: Outdoor Class field trip to Max McGraw Maple Syrup Farm on 

Thursday, March 12th. A Parent chaperone is welcome to attend. Further 

information to follow.  


